
Denali Media Anchorage, Corp. 
Request to Cancel/Surrender TV Translator Licenses 

K04GP-D/K29KH-D/K15AG-D/K08LW-D/K50MO-D/K11VP-D 

Exhibit 

The stations have been silent since approximately September 30, 2020. The primary 
station, KTVA, had been silent since September 3, 2020, and returned to air September 2, 2021, 
serving the community of Anchorage, Alaska. MVPD carriage of KTVA on GCI systems is 
expected to commence as soon as technically possible. 


